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Notes

* The Working Party noted the basic details of the survey (timeline, ability for
respondents to save while taking the survey, the in-depth and basic surveys, etc.)
to inform anyone unfamiliar with the progress that had been made up to that
point.

* Some members asked for a clarification as to what the role of the SIC will be in
this review. Staff noted that this topic would be address in the second version of
the Frequently Asked Questions.

* It was also noted that the independent examiner will collect data through a
variety of means, including the survey and interviews with some respondents.

* The issue of anonymity was addressed by the group. It was agreed that
respondents would have the choice to keep their responses confidential.

* The Working Party asked that additional time be provided so the 360
Assessment questions could be more carefully reviewed. It was agreed that the
Working Party would be able to make comments until 10 July 2014.

* Anoutreach plan was discussed and it was agreed that Working Party members,
in conjunction with Staff, would reach out to their respective communities as
well as other interested parties.

* It was agreed that following the ICANN London meeting, the Working Party
would meet on a bi-weekly basis rather than a weekly basis.



